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Dear Bekk
 
I confirm that as Save the Family no longer has any legal interest in Plas Bellin Hall, I am happy
that the ground water
permit (permit number EPR/TP3529XU ) be transferred to the new owners, Payman Holdings 11
Limited.
 
I shall be glad if you will forward this mail to the relevant authority.
 
Kind regards
 
Rory Lea
 
Rory Lea
Chairman
Reception: 01244 409100 
rory.lea@savethefamily.uk.com
info@savethefamily.uk.com
www.savethefamily.org.uk
 

 
 

 
DISCLAIMER:
The information in this e-mail message is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee and
access to this message by anyone else is unauthorised. If you have received the message in error, please notify us
immediately and delete it. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or any other use is
prohibited and may be unlawful.
 
The contents of an attachment to this e-mail may contain software viruses which could damage your own computer systems.
While Save the Family Ltd has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise this risk, we cannot accept liability for any
damage which you sustain as a result of software viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening any
attachment.
 
Save The Family Limited
Registered office: Save The Family, PO Box 3825, Chester CH1 9BA
 
Registered Charity No. 516484
Registered in England No. 1908006
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. Together we can CREATE a positive future
Save the Family —
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